
 

 
 
 
  

December    (Parents remain barred from entering the school throughout December) 
 
 

Tuesday 15  Student Reports (sent home with students) 

Wednesday 16th   Last day of school 

 

 

January 2021  
Friday 29    First day of school for students Year 1 to Year 6  

 

February 2021  
Wednesday 3  Classes commence for all kindergarten students 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

BARDIA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

 
37 Arthur Allen Drive 

Bardia NSW 2565 
               9605 2459  

Term 4 – Week 10 – 2020 
 
 

Disclaimer:   
Bardia Public School does not endorse any product or services advertised in this newsletter. 
 



Message from the Principal 
 
Dear BPS Community, 
 

Well, we made it to the end of 2020. Thank goodness this year will soon be over. We all look forward to 
getting back to normal in 2021. However, it may be a few months (perhaps six) before we will return fully 
to our old routines. Please remain patient. We are nearly there! 
 

Last Tuesday night the Year 6 Farewell was celebrated in the school hall. It was an amazing evening! The 
best farewell I have ever attended! The children had a wonderful time. They were relaxed in the familiar 
surroundings of our school and spent the entire night happily laughing with their friends, dancing, talking, 
remembering the “old days” and taking selfies. The staff were also happy and relaxed (and they didn’t 
have to worry about stranger danger in the toilets as they usually do in RSLs etc.). A huge thankyou to the 
crew of parents who helped set up the hall – it looked fabulous. A huge thankyou to Miss Claravall, Mrs 
McCabe and Ms Levi for all their fundraising efforts throughout the year and for organising the farewell. 
Also, thank you so much to all of the understanding Year 6 parents and carers who patiently waited on 
the footpath as the last ceremony was completed. All round, A GREAT NIGHT! 
 

One of the only positives from the pandemic and its impact on BPS has come from our morning and 
afternoon arrangements. 
 

This has been the safest year in my career for “stranger danger”. Usually, every year about five to ten 
schools across Sydney make reports about strange men entering the school and sometimes hiding in the 
toilets. Too horrible to even think about. BUT not in 2020. Because we do not allow adults into the school, 
the children have been perfectly safe. Should someone enter the school who is not a member of staff we 
have been able to challenge them immediately. 
 

There have been other positives too: now that we have so many students (717 now, 820 at the start of 
2021) we no longer have that crazy situation with hundreds of adults pouring into the school just as 
hundreds of students are pouring out. Students are no longer falling down the stairs in the rush, students 
are no longer going missing in the human crush and parents and carers are no longer frantically rushing 
about the school scared witless that their child has been grabbed by a stranger.  
 

And we no longer have parents or carers peering through classroom windows or trying to get their child’s 
attention as the lesson is concluding or commencing. The students are MUCH more settled under this 
arrangement and the teachers report that their lessons are no longer disrupted. 
 

I think you will agree that the safety of the students and a better learning environment are very good 
reasons for us keeping our current morning and afternoon arrangements as they are, even when COVID19 
is long gone. 
 

Of course, once COVID19 has gone we will be able to return to having parents and carers at our 
assemblies, parent teacher nights and all those other wonderful occasions where we get to share with 
you your children’s wonderful school events. 
 

We have big plans for 2021. We have very high expectations and intend on making our school the best 
public school in South West Sydney (Yes, it’s already excellent, but why stop there?). Exciting things 
ahead! I will keep you informed and will invite you to the school for some information evenings. 
 

I hope you all have a safe, enjoyable holiday with your children.  
 

Warm regards, Brett Moseley. Principal. 
 



 



 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
  

 

 



  

 





  
 

 



 
 

Kindergarten enrolments 
2021 

 
If you have students at Bardia Public 
School who have siblings starting 
Kindergarten next year, now is the time to 
enrol them. Please contact the school 
office 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  Burnside Giving Tree 
 

A huge thank you to all the families who generously donated 
gifts for the Burnside Giving Tree. The gifts have been 
collected and will be distributed to needy families in time for 
Christmas. 
Thank you for your support of this charity and in sharing the 
Christmas spirit across the community. 
Miss Lewis 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ADVERTISEMENTS 

 

 

 

UNIFORM INFORMATION 

 
 

 
Don’t forget to bring your child’s hat and 
jacket purchases to the office for embroidery 
with their unique initials. We retain a register 
of all records so we can return any lost items 
to the students. 
Embroidery service is on FRIDAY MORNINGS 
only 

 

FROM THE OFFICE 

Our Eftpos service is 
available between  
8:30am – 12:00pm 

 

 

 

      
   

 

 

   LOST  

                      PROPERTY 
We have a quite a number of uniform items in 
lost property with no names.  If your child has 
lost clothing that does not have their name on it 
but you feel you would recognise it, please go 
through the lost property (located in front of the 
office) 
 

 







 
 

 
 

 
   

 



 

 

 
 

BARDIA PUBLIC SCHOOL - UNIFORM PRICE LIST. 
Macdonald Road 
Bardia, NSW, 2565 Phone : 9605 2459 
Email : bardia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website : www.bardia-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 
Available from our retail shop at 45A Oxford Road in Ingleburn. 

 
Proudly supplied by : 
SKOOL UNIFORMS PTY LTD 
Shop 45A Oxford Road, Ingleburn, 2565 
Phone : 9829-1027 
Email : skooluniforms168@gmail.com 

Prices effective 1/1/2021 inclusive of GST. 
GIRLS UNIFORM SIZES PRICE 

Dress 1, 2, 3, 4, 6, 8, 10, 12 and 14 $62.00 
Polo Shirt with Logo 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 and M $31.00 
Jazz Pants 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $27.00 
Skort 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $25.00 
Navy Tights 4 to 6, 6 to 8, 8 to 10, 10 to 12, Ladies 2 to 8 $11.00 

BOYS UNIFORM   

Polo Shirt with Logo 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 and M $31.00 
Microfibre Shorts 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 and M $22.00 
UNISEX UNIFORM   

Polar Fleecy Jumper with Logo 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, M and L $36.00 
Bomber Jacket with Logo 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16 and M $46.00 
Fleecy T/Pants with Cuffs 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $24.00 
Bucket Hat with Logo XS (53cm), S (55cm), M (57cm), L (59cm) $15.00 
Sport Socks S (9 to 2), M (2 to 7), L (7 to 12) $11.00 
White Socks 9 to 12, 13 to 3, 2 to 8 $4.00 
PAYMENT BY CASH, EFTPOS, CREDIT CARD (VISA / MASTERCARD) AND INTERNET (EFT) AVAILABLE. 
Account name : Skool Uniforms BSB : 012318 Account number : 498172378  
Reference is BPS plus childs name and surname. V5 

 
Shop opening hours : Monday to Friday 9am to 5pm, Saturday 10am to 2pm. 
In the January peak period our opening hours will be extended to Monday to Friday 
8.30am to 6pm and Saturday and Sunday 9am to 5pm from 5/1/2021 till the end of 
February, 2021. 

 
Dear Parents - given the new normal with Covid 19 and the required social distancing we can 
only accommodate 3 customers in the shop at any time. We recommend for the 2021 back to 
school period that you plan your purchases earlier in January to avoid the likely long queues 
in late January, 2021 and throughout February 2021. 
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